[image: image1.png]the easterly bank of sald lake to the north lina of Section 3, T,
28 N., R. 21 E.; thence east along the north line of said saction
projacted. to the wasterly bank of the Columbia River; thence
southerly and westerly along said river bank to the south 1ine of
Section 10, T. 26 N.,, R. 21 E.; the Place of beginning (excluding
sarvice in the towns of chelan and Lakesjda, using as a boundary the
corporate limits of both as of July 30, 1962), .

Solid Waste cCollection Service In that portion of Okanogan and
Douglas Counties described as follows: Baginning at the N.E. corner
of Section 1, T, 29 H., R. 26 E.; thance north along the said east
line extended to the N.E. corner of gection 25, T, 30 N., R. 26 E.;
thence west along the north 1ine of sald section 25 extended to the
S.E. corner of Section 24, T. 30 N., R. 25 E.; thence north along
the east line of Saction 24 extended to the N.E. corner of Saction
12, T. 30 N., R. 25 E.; thence west along the north line or sald
Section 12 extendaed to the N.W, Corner of Section 11, T. 30 N., R.
25. E.; thence south along the west line of Sectlion 11 extended to
tha S.W. corner of Saction 14, T, 30 N., R. 25 E.; thence west to
the intersection of the centerline of the Columbia River, thence
south easterly along the centerlina of the Columbia River to the
intersection with the south line of Section 10, T. 29 N., R. 25 E.;
thenca east along the south line of said Section 10 extendad to the
intarsection with the centerline of the Columbia River; thance
northerly and easterly along the centarline of the Columbia River
to the intersection with the north line of Saction 3, T. 29 N., R.
26 E.; thenca east along the north line of Section 3 extended to tha
H.E. corner of Section 1, T. 29 H., R. 26 E., thae point of
beginning.
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